
Hello Hornet Families, 

Congratulations to Justin, Kendra, Victor, and Sewing for being the winners of our IXL Leaderboard, 
with the most skills mastered during the two weeks! They have earned a treat of their choice and 
there is more to come! Encourage your child to login to IXL at home to increase their skills, too! 

Thank you to the Mecklenburg County community for voting YES on the November School Bond! 
Because of you, Albemarle Road Middle School will be on the list to get a brand-new school building! 

Monday is World Kindness Day! Please encourage your child to be kind to others. Also, beginning 
this week, students will begin getting points for arriving to class on time, doing their assignments, 
being on task, being kind to others, and going above and beyond. We are getting ready for our PBIS 
Rewards School Store coming soon! Attached is our wish list if you would like to support and share! 

This Thursday, students will have a skate party right here at Albemarle Road! All students with grades 
of C or better, no more than 1 incident of ISS, and no OSS will be invited to attend. Thank you for 
sending your children to school prepared to learn. 

The Book Fair is coming this week! Students will have an assigned time with their Language Arts 
teachers and then can shop on their own later in the week. Cash and debit/credit cards are welcome. 

Benchmark makeup testing is tomorrow, and this is the final day for makeups. Please be sure your 
child is in school on time and all day.   

Winter Athletic Tryouts continue this week. All students who participate in tryouts must have their 
rides at school by 5:30pm on Thursday. 

Tuesday, November 14 is our second ARMS Family Night!  Join us at 6:00 for heavy refreshments, a 
guest speaker, tips for a successful second quarter, and student presentations. We can’t wait to see 
you here! 

The CMS School Choice Lottery is underway. Eighth grade families, please be sure to make your 
school selections before December 29. This was previously reported as December 13 in error. 

Have you downloaded the ParentSquare app yet? All you must do is go to the app store on your 
phone, download the app, and attach yourself to our school. Important updates from teachers and the 
school are coming regularly. Remember to follow us on Instagram (@arms.ib.academy) and 
Facebook (Albemarle Road Middle Academy) for the latest updates! 

  

Have a great Sunday! 

  
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F1WV1YJ4UXP8DH%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=05%7C01%7Cmargie.scariot%40cms.k12.nc.us%7C50df19af20c4438e775608dbe3bea867%7C2fb36de5296a43c7b5d2ae73931f0aa3%7C0%7C0%7C638354180238288671%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FCNFDHSfaWBvxVTk2yxr%2FptJu5ZUtJgHZmBkT1%2FJyNQ%3D&reserved=0

